Znd Lecawber, 1954,

Dear Miss Anderson,

Thank you for your letter. I was very glad to hear that
the copy in question is atill availeble, and thet you do think
it suitable ma & gift to the college library. I understand from
Ir. George Qwen of Trinity that it will be & wvery welcome addition
to their collection.

Sincerely yours,



